
‭16th December 2024‬

‭HMM ST PETERSBURG 0014E  (FE4 service) - Schedule Update (3)‬

‭Dear Valued Customer,‬

‭Further to our advisory dated 9th December 2024 regarding the schedule delay of‬

‭HMM‬ ‭ST‬‭PETERSBURG‬‭0014E,‬‭sailing‬‭in‬‭our‬‭FE4‬‭service,‬‭Ocean‬‭Network‬‭Express‬‭(ONE)‬‭would‬

‭like to provide further updates on the situation and her schedule.‬

‭Please‬ ‭be‬‭informed‬‭that‬‭the‬‭necessary‬‭repairs‬‭at‬‭Algeciras‬‭have‬‭been‬‭successfully‬‭completed‬‭and‬

‭the vessel has departed on 15th December at 12:00 PM.‬

‭Below please find her updated tentative schedule in Europe (subject to further changes):‬

‭We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard.‬

‭Should‬ ‭you‬ ‭have‬ ‭any‬ ‭questions‬ ‭or‬‭concerns,‬‭please‬‭contact‬‭your‬‭sales‬‭account‬‭representative‬‭for‬

‭additional information.‬

‭Please contact your local ONE representative for further information.‬

‭https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location‬

‭Yours Faithfully,‬

‭Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.‬

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location

